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Advances in Automobile Engineering

From: Nematollahi, Khosrow <knematol@iupui.edu>

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 11:59 PM

To: Advances in Automobile Engineering

Subject: Re: Editorial Board Member.

Attachments: Dr._Nema_s Bio v3.docx; Mobile Power Grid White Paper.docx

Categories: Green Category

Thank you Anna, 

Attached is my CV and my current research subject is in Advanced Renewable Power  (ARP), Electric Vehicle 

Batteries,  and Mobile Power Grid.(MPG). I have also attached a paper for you publication. Please publish it if 

possible. 

 

 

Dr. K. Nema 

Associate Faculty of Mechanical Engineering 

President, CAE-net.com Inc 

knematol@iupui.edu 

317-496-2884 

From: Advances in Automobile Engineering <editor.aae@omicsonline.net> 

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 4:43 AM 

To: Nematollahi, Khosrow 

Subject: AAE: Editorial Board Member.  

  

Advances in Automobile Engineering 

Dear Dr. Nematollahi Khosrow, 

Greetings from Advances in Automobile Engineering! 

Hope this email finds you well. 

We would like to express my sincere gratitude to you for being so supportive towards the development of the journal in a 

very short time and would be more than glad to acknowledge your sincere efforts in making this Journal of International 

repute in Open Access Publication era. 

We would be honored to continue our association with you, therefore we request you to continue your Editorial Board 

Membership and let us know of your decision on or before 25th September, 2015. 

We would really appreciate if you could send your updated C.V., Biography & Research Interests to update our records 

and your profile on the webpage. 

We’d more than happy to hear from you in this context. 

  


